

Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Lyons Pit-Extension Request

1 message

Ed Lyons <edlyons70@gmail.com> To: "Cazier - DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us> Thu, Jun 10, 2021 at 12:44 PM

June 10, 2021

Re: Lyons Pit permit No. M- 2021-018 Second decision extension request

Timothy Cazier,

We are requesting an extension of the Review Period to address Second Adequacy Letter and give you a week to review. June 11, 2021 is our decision date, we would like to request a 2 week extension.

Thank You for all your patience and time. Ed and Vi Lyons Lyons Pit M-2021-018